
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• There will be a Memorial Day ceremony at
Happy Homestead Cemetery in South Lake Tahoe
on May 25 at 11am.

• Tahoe Turning Point is hosting its inaugural charity golf
tournament  on  Sept.  17  at  the  Lake  Tahoe  Golf  Course  in
Meyers. For more info, click on the flyer.

• A perinatal substance abuse conference will be Sept. 10 from
8:30am-4pm at Lake Tahoe Community College. Physician Thomas
Hale will be the keynote speaker.

• The National Association of Intercollegiate Athletics has
approved Sierra Nevada College as a member effective Aug. 1.

•  For  the  sixth  consecutive  year  South  Tahoe  High  School
students are among the winners in the U.S. Congressional Art
contest.  Teresa  Tenocelotl  won  second  for  her  photograph
entitled “Wind”. Kyle Robertson won third “Elder”. The two
honorable mentions went to Vanessa Pacheco and Alexandra Cody.
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